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Dear Reader,  
 
As I’m sure has been explained, the exploitation of another species for their Milk is an outdated and 
cruel practice, propped up by government subsidies.  
 
Here’s a new video describing how subsidies prop these industries up, it is a false economy.  
https://youtu.be/bvX14U3gopU  
 
I’m sure the case is similar in this country, especially in our dry lands.  
The water use, emissions, and cruelty, with the availability of many alternatives should be more than 
enough to cease government support of this industry. No other mammal ingests milk after infancy, 
and neither should we. We should be transitioning away from these products, nutritionist Brenda 
Davis R.D. Is a reliable expert on the nutritional side.  
 
I have kept it brief and clear.  
 
It would be amazing to see New South Wales be progressive on this issue. Already over 26% of 18-25 
year olds in Aus choose alternate milks, and this is a rapidly growing choice due to the clear abusive 
nature of dairy and the abundance of alternatives. Please choose compassion, make it happen.  
 
Love and Appreciation,  
Robert McCormick 

https://youtu.be/bvX14U3gopU

